


Would you like to be a board member?

Annual Association General Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, May 14, 2014. The school will be 
looking to recruit some new board members to serve 
for the upcoming school year. If you are interested 
please send an email to Mr. Alexander at 
salexander@krtams.org, along with a short biography 
that can be distributed to the association. The deadline 
for applications is the 7th of May, 2014.

Letter from the Superintendent, 
Mr. Steven Alexander

New Pool Hours and Family Barbecue on Friday, April 25

Dear Parents,

The School Board has recently approved that we extend the 
daily hours of the swimming pool for our community only to 
9 pm every day. The new hours will begin tomorrow, Friday, 
April 25th. To celebrate we are inviting all families to attend 
a community barbecue tomorrow beginning at 5 pm at KAS. 
Please join us. Bring what you would like to barbecue and 
any other food. We will supply charcoal, grills and have cold 
drinks for sale at the kiosk. 

New lighting is being installed for the extended pool hours 
and other upgrades at the pool area will continue. We know 








